
 

 

 

Memorandum 

To: City of Franklin Economic Development Commission 

From: Rhoni Oliver, Community Development Specialist 

Date: March 8, 2017 

Re: Case C 2017-24: Laugle Properties 

 

Summary: 

1. On April 28th, 2008, the Franklin Common Council passed Resolution No. 2008-07, approving a 

10-year tax abatement on real property for Laugle Properties, located at 400 Blue Chip Court. 

2. Actual and estimated benefits, as projected for 2016: 

 Estimated on SB-1 Actual in 2016  Difference 

Employees Retained 1 1 0 

Salaries $41,600 $46,700 $5,100 

New Employees 0 1 1 

Salaries $0 $129,220 $129,220 

Total Employees 1 2 1 

Total Salaries $41,600 $175,920 $134,320 

Average Hourly Salaries $20.00 $42.29 $22.29 

Real Property Improvements $497,000 $513,615 $16,615 

 

3. The company has exceeded their estimate provided on the SB-1 Form for real property. 

4. There were two employees in 2011 with total salaries of $70,819. The average hourly wage was 

$17.02.  There were two employees in 2012 with total salaries of $103,345. The average hourly 

wage was $24.84.  There were two employees in 2013, and salaries increased to $107,027.42. 

There were two employees in 2014, and salaries increased to $118,706. There were two 

employees in 2015, and salaries increased to $133,645.  In 2016 there were two employees, and 

the salaries increased to $175,920. 

5. The real property tax abatement is scheduled to expire in tax year 2018 payable 2019. The final 

compliance review will take place in 2019. 

Staff Recommendation: Approval  
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